
CPUK Finance Limited (“the Issuer”) 

COVID-19 Impact Update – 15 April 2020 

Further to the announcement made on Monday 30 March 2020 and in line with the latest 

Government guidance, Center Parcs has made the decision to extend the closure period of all Center 

Parcs villages in the UK and Ireland until Thursday 14 May 2020. We shall continually review the 

closure date in line with the latest guidance issued by the Government.  We believe that this is in the 

best interests of all our stakeholders, specifically our guests and employees.  
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